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Comments: 

 

Name Mr. Md Rifat Anam 
Nationality Bangladesh 
Institution Global Public Health Research Foundation (GPHRF) 
Abstract title Sleep duration and overweight and obesity among adolescents in 

Bangladesh: a multilevel analysis 

Comments 
 

With the most heartfelt gratitude and deep appreciation, I would like 
to thank the Japan Epidemiological Association for selecting me to 
receive the Travel Grant award this year. This conference provides 
an international platform to the young researchers like me to share 
their research findings with the prominent epidemiologists in Japan 
and around the globe. It was indeed an excellent opportunity for me 
to attend the 30th Annual Scientific Meeting of the JEA in Kyoto, 
Japan as an oral presenter. Furthermore, not only did I enjoy the 
presentations covering diverse aspects of epidemiology, my 
perspective on the ongoing research in the field broadened. These 
enriching experiences not only helped deepen my knowledge but 
also increased the enthusiasm for participating in more research in 
the near future. Over again, I would like to show my gratitude to the 
Japan Epidemiological Association for their generosity and 
wholehearted hospitality. I will always treasure the memories of my 
first visit to Japan and will be looking forward to attending the JEA 
scientific meeting every year.  

 
Name Dr. Seung-Won Lee 
Nationality Korea  
Institution Sejong University 
Abstract title 韓国の標本を使用した 10 年間（2008～2017）の喘息、アレルギー

性鼻炎、アトピー性皮膚炎の有病率と傾向の研究 

Comments 
 

I would like to express my best appreciation to all Japan Epidemiological 
Association members, staff, and the chair for accrediting my presentation 
in the 30th Annual scientific meeting of the JEA. It was my great honor to 
award this grant. Furthermore, I was able to learn precious knowledge from 
posters and presentations of this meeting. During the meeting, many people 
told valuable comments on my research. I appreciate all members for warm 
greetings to foreign researchers like me and would like to participate in 
future meetings again. Also, I truly hope to collaborate with 
epidemiologists of Japan through various researches utilizing worldwide 
data and methods. Please do not hesitate to email 
me( swlsejong@sejong.ac.kr ), any language and any topics are always 
welcomed. Thank you. 


